
  

 

Three Village Remote School 
School  

Messenger 
9/4/2020  

  
 

Good Afternoon!  
 

This is Dr. Lilavois, Director of Elementary Curriculum and the administrator in charge of the 
Three Village Remote School. First, I want to thank you for your patience and understanding 

as we embark on this new experience. Let me provide some answers to help you get your 
children ready for Remote School on Tuesday.  
 

Remote School will begin at 8:45 am and end at 3:30 pm. Lunch is scheduled for 11:45 – 
12:30. Special areas days and times will be updated and shared with you through Icampus 
and through your child’s teacher. Additional breaks will be at the discretion of your child’s 

remote teachers. As the school year progresses, there will be additional support services 
offered at the 8 am- 8:45 block. When that occurs and if it is pertinent to your child, you will 
receive information about those services.  

 
Yesterday, secure emails were sent to the parents of remote elementary students containing 
the child’s G-Suite username and password. These credentials will log the student into their 

Chromebook as well. All usernames and passwords for remote elementary students have 
been added to the Icampus Parent Portal. Parents/guardians should log in and select the 
appropriate student.  Then follow the path:  

More > Campus Briefcase > Documents > Remote Elementary Network Tab 
 
Your child’s remote teacher is sending you a Welcome Letter, supplies list, and a Remote 

School FAQ as well as a google classroom code. You can communicate with your child’s 
teachers through Google classroom as well as through the email and other methods they 

provide to you.  
 
If you are new to the district or making last minute changes, rest assured that we are making 

every effort to set up your account. Please contact your home school for a Chromebook if you 
have not already received one.  
 

Lastly, you can contact me via email at nlilavoi@3villagecsd.org or leave a message at 
(631)533-5623. It is my goal to work with you to make this a positive learning experience for 
your child. Please take a deep breath and enjoy your weekend!  

 
Thank you!  
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